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TO BE DELIVERED AND E-FILED: Boardsec@oeb.gov.on.ca

May 3, 2010.

Ontario Energy Board

2300 Yonge Street,

27th Floor,

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary

Re: Hydro One Networks Inc. Toronto Midtown Transmission Reinforcement Project – Your File EB-2009-0425 – 

Response to Board Staff Interrogatories on Evidence of North Rosedale Ratepayers Association

To date, the North Rosedale Ratepayers Association has not received a response to our questions outlined in our Notice of Motion, filed April 21, 2010.   Consequently, we are unable to respond to the questions posed by the Board Staff interrogatories on Evidence of North Rosedale Ratepayers Association due on May 3, 2010. 

Furthermore, under the forementioned circumstances , the North Rosedale Ratepayers Association will not be able to present final submissions on May 5, 2010.   

Yours truly,

The North Rosedale Ratepayers Association

Per: Normunds Mierins CFA, MBA, P.Eng,

Director, The North Rosedale Ratepayers Association

c.c. Hydro One Networks Inc. BY E-MAIL TO regulatory@hydroone.com
c.c. Hydro One Networks Inc. BY E-MAIL TO mengelberg@hydroone.com 
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